3 December 2020

Lead Officer, Forward Planning

Scottish Borders Council
Newton St. Boswells

Melrose TD6 0SA
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Further to your letter of November 25 we are writing regarding the allocation for
residential development of site RKE128B .

We are shocked that this proposal seems to have been approved in 2016 without any
consultation with us, the owners of the only other adjacent property which we moved
into in January 2014.

Obviously we object to this decision in the strongest terms on a number of grounds.

We are taking legal and planning advice and will be writing to you formally in due
course.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan and Fiona Lioyd-Platt




